
Chapter Newsletter
August2011 

The August Meeting will be held, Saturday 27 August, 2011.  Note this 
is the last Saturday of the Month.  There will be a presentation by, The 
Prop Works, so prepare your propeller questions for them.

There will be a Pancake Breakfast at the Flying Gators, on September 
10, We would like for Chapter volunteers to help with the trailer and for 
anyone that would like to learn how to set up and 
help with the cooking.

July's meeting took place at Love's landing, at Mike Cannon's. Hope 
everyone had an enjoyable time.  Thanks to Mike for showing us his 
project.

Chapter 534 Newsletter 1



Chapter 534 Newsletter 2



Chapter 534 Newsletter 3

A little bit hard for a Walk Around preflight



Members  News
Chapter member Al Dunlap was given a Thank you by Angel Flight.
Good Going Al.  The following is from the Angel Flight Newsletter

Special Donation –Thank You-

We would like to give a special thanks to pilot, Allen Dunlap, with the Africa- American Heritage 
Club in Royal Highlands, FL. This week, they presented a donation to our charity in order to help 
us continue the type of work we provide to the public. Each year, they select a non-profit to make a 
donation to and Mr. Dunlap submitted our name to his team and we were accepted. This is a great 
example of how using your personal connections can support our mission and the families we 
serve. Thanks again to Mr. Dunlap.

Places to Fly
Saturday - Sunday, Nov 12-13, 2011 — Polk City, FL. Fantasy of Flight's Fifth Annual Roar n' 
Soar - http://www.fantasyofflight.com/roar-n-soar/, Fantasy of Flight (Local Weather) 
Experience high-energy excitement at the fifth annual gathering of classic racing machines at Fantasy 
of Flight. Thrills from Land, Sea and Air combine with awesome food, entertainment and the world's 
greatest aviation attraction for an outing that every member of the family will enjoy. Contact: Mary 
Deatrick 407-332-5212, info@fantasyofflight.com 
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http://maps.google.com/maps?output=html&q=Polk+City%2C+FL
mailto:info@fantasyofflight.com
http://weatherreports.com/%3C_Polk+City_FL_%3E?units=f
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http://www.funplacestofly.com/events/eventdetails.asp?EventID=11889


        

For Sale and For Rent at Florida Flying Gator's Airfield.
We welcome new memberships to our flying club

Hangars rent for $105 a month.  Yearly club membership is only $60

Get 12 months for the price of 11 when you pay for the year.
  Contact :   Alan Resnick   Pres@flyinggators.com  407-493-8597

Aircraft for Sale
 TM-5
2 place tandem, 0-200A zero time. All Metal (flush rivets), electric trim, electric flaps with 
wheel skirts (new) and Mode-C.
Tools
2 drill presses
1 bandsaw                              Contact:  Earl Johns
1 belt sander                           352-343-4564 
Note Earl is offering a finders fee for anyone who can find him a buyer.

Half of a T-Hangar available now for a canard airplane or storage at Leesburg Airport.
Contact Paul Adrien 352-250-0055.
  
       Searey LSX kit,   For sale.  Get the latest model at last years prices.
     Contact: Dale Cornelius  352-360-2654   or  jdcornelus@live.com
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CAP/EAA BLDG., LEESBURG INTERNATIONAL 
AIRPORT

8807 Airport Boulevard, Leesburg, Florida 34788
MEETS – 9 A.M.  Last Saturday of each month.

President – Robert Vaughn  352.293.7801
Vice President – David Pierce 407.469.0014

Treasurer – Ed Cihoski 352.323.1712
Secretary – John Weber 352.787.5879

Membership Chair – Bill Condermann 352.357.1204
Program Chair – Paul Adrien 352.483.4642
Flight Adviser – Paul Adrien 352.483.4642

Technical Counselor – 352.483.4642
Young Eagle Coordinator– Charles Schnitzlien

352-360-0293
Newsletter Editor – Dale Cornelius -352-360-2654

Meets- 9 A.M. the Last Saturday of each month.

mailto:jdcornelus@live.com
mailto:Pres@flyinggators.com
http://www.flyinggators.com/club/App09.pdf

